
 

 

Welcome: 
Welcome to Year 6’s Class Page! 
We hope that all the information 

you need is on this page. We 
can’t wait to teach your children 

and have lots of fun! 

Pupil’s Voice: 
The pupils in Year 6 will choose 
and complete a theme of their 
choice each half term. This will 
give them the opportunity to 
contribute to and investigate, 

develop, create and design their 
own learning throughout the 

year. 

Trips: 
We will aim to have a trip or 

themed workshop per term. We 
are also looking forward to 

swimming lessons at Carmarthen 
Leisure Centre and a residential 

trip this year! 

Physical Education: 
Our PE lessons will be on a 

Monday this year and will be 
taught by Mr Davies. 

Homework: 
Homework will be set on Google 
Classroom every Friday and will 

need to be handed in by the 
following Tuesday. 

Reading: 
Pupils will read in a variety of 

ways every day. It may be their 
reading book, guided reading 
session or online on Giglets.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


